
Family hubs – family survey!

Complete a short survey to share your views 
and be in with a chance of winning a £100 
shopping voucher:
• Scan the QR code
• The survey is open from 
      15th January – 18th February 2024

A team of researchers have been asked by the 
Department for Education (DfE) to carry out research on 
family hubs. Family hubs provide a range of support and 

activities for families, such as infant feeding support, 
youth services, and mental health support.

Are you in touch with family hubs?
Have your say!

Your feedback will help a national research project. We 
want to know family views and experiences of help and 
support, so we know what helps and what could be 

better for families, just like yours. 

Have a question about the survey or research? 
You can contact us by emailing: TF2evaluation@Ecorys.com
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